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Top DEP Stories 
 
Morning Call: State employees to get vaccinated get five paid days off 
https://www.mcall.com/news/pennsylvania/mc-nws-pa-state-employees-vaccinated-time-off-
20211101-t35xj2cgzzhxfdbkoh2elua7kq-story.html 
 
Times Leader: State employees who get vaccinated get five paid days off 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/1521574/pa-employees-who-get-vaccinated-to-get-5-paid-days-
off 
 
Record-Argus: Longietti: Grants will let B&LER replace locomotive with electric model 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/longietti-grants-will-let-bler-replace-locomotive-with-
electric-model/ 
 
Mentions 
 
WTAJ: Benner Township residents get update on PFAS investigation 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/benner-township-residents-get-update-on-pfas-
investigation/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Patton Logistics to buy 5 electric semis from Volvo for Virginia operations 
https://www.dailyitem.com/business/patton-logistics-to-buy-5-electric-semis-from-volvo-for-virginia-
operations/article 5997fa2a-3828-11ec-ad78-af47efa3c745.html  
 
Air 
 
Law360: Justices' Review Of Power Regs Comes Amid Climate Crunch 
https://www.law360.com/environmental/articles/1436405/justices-review-of-power-regs-comes-amid-
climate-crunch 
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: More than 100 countries vow to end deforestation at climate talks 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/cop26-climate-talks-deforestation-scotland-20211102.html 
 
Pennlive: U.S. universities should teach students to better refute arguments against climate change | 
Opinion 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/11/us-universities-should-teach-students-to-thinks-critically-
about-climate-change-opinion.html 
 
Reuters: Nearly 90 countries join pact to slash planet-warming methane emissions 
https://www.reuters.com/business/environment/nearly-90-countries-join-pact-slash-planet-warming-
methane-emissions-2021-11-02/ 
 
Allegheny Front: In Pa., poll shows Many people aren’t confident in knowledge of climate change or its 
effects 



https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-climate-change-impacts-poll/  
 
The Guardian: US rejoins coalition to achieve 1.5C goal at UN climate talks 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2021/nov/02/us-rejoins-coalition-to-achieve-15c-goal-at-
un-climate-talks 
 
Reuters: Investors tell Big-4 auditors they risk AGM rebellion over climate accounting 
https://www.reuters.com/business/sustainable-business/investors-tell-big-4-auditors-they-risk-agm-
rebellion-over-climate-accounting-2021-11-02/ 
 
AP News: Biden climate plan aims to reduce methane emissions  
https://apnews.com/article/climate-joe-biden-business-scotland-europe-
aa0893a5aaa68f4ec3a431dc2712a587 
 
AP News: Troubles at home shadow Biden’s climate efforts abroad 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-joe-biden-business-glasgow-joe-manchin-
5dba1ef8a73af9ec8705316c470e7488 
 
AP News: Leaders dial up doomsday warning to kick-start climate talks 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-g-20-summit-joe-biden-science-business-
da0fe0135f37a9c0f78593051f06bedf 
 
AP News: Over 100 countries vow to end deforestation at climate talks 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-science-business-united-nations-scotland-
a96c50c03653ea95139f4cef3b621c70  
 
AP News: Faith groups increasingly join fight against climate change 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-united-nations-general-assembly-science-business-united-nations-
18e6ae73cbb5f392dc3a09ebbe68eb27 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WJET-TV: Asbury Woods closes section of trail to remove diseased trees 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/asbury-woods-closes-section-of-trail-to-remove-diseased-
trees/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Couple's $1 million donation to fund trail work at Tucquan Glen 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/couples-1-million-donation-to-fund-trail-work-at-tucquan-
glen/article 304b9dcc-3b3c-11ec-ad23-cb3fd9970724.html 
 
WTAJ: Hunters protest on Roaring Spring mountain ground rule 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/hunters-protest-on-roaring-spring-mountain-
ground-rule/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Hunters protest ban from grounds 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/11/hunters-protest-ban-from-grounds/ 
 
York Daily Record: Oil Creek watershed plan completed for Hanover Trolley Trail project 



https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2021/11/01/oil-creek-watershed-plan-completed-hanover-trolley-
trail-project/8523161002/ 
 
Erie Times-News: Section of Asbury Woods trail to close while trees cut following emerald ash borer 
infection 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2021/11/01/section-asbury-woods-trail-close-while-trees-
cut-following-emerald-ash-borer-infection/6199178001/ 
 
Erie Times-News: Erie City Council divided over $2 million proposal for Rodger Young Park upgrades 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2021/11/01/rodger-young-park-debate-2-m-proposal-
divides-erie-city-council/8551750002/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Resolution would name park over Pittsburgh's I-579 after activist Frankie Pace 
https://triblive.com/local/proposal-would-name-park-over-pittsburghs-i-579-after-activist-frankie-pace/ 
 
KDKA: K&L Gates Donates 75 Trees To Be Planted In Mellon Square Park 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/11/02/kl-gates-donates-75-trees-to-be-planted-in-mellon-square-
park/  
 
Beaver County Radio: Every Spotted Lanternfly Egg Mass Not Destroyed is 50 More Next Spring 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/every-spotted-lanternfly-egg-mass-not-destroyed-is-50-more-
next-spring/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Hays Woods purchase gets final OK, to be Pittsburgh's 2nd largest park 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-taking-ownership-of-hays-woods-gains-final-ok-land-will-become-
citys-2nd-largest-park/ 
 
Tribune-Review: State law requires life jackets for boaters through April to reduce cold-water deaths 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/state-law-requires-boaters-to-wear-life-jackets-through-april-30-to-
reduce-cold-water-deaths/ 
 
Centre County Gazette: Nature’s ways: Red squirrel common in cone bearing forests 
https://www.statecollege.com/natures-ways-red-squirrel-common-in-cone-bearing-forests/  
 
Energy 
 
Scranton Times: Travel plazas receive funding for charging stations 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/business/travel-plazas-receive-funds-for-charging-
stations/article 4a92ea55-d30a-51d0-b28e-db85479c0a0d.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Gov. Wolf awards $9.5 million to promote clean energy  
https://www.cpbj.com/gov-wolf-awards-9-5-million-to-promote-clean-energy/ 
 
Corry Journal: Clymer town to hold public hearings 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 0b3d6ee6-3b2f-11ec-ac4c-2b68d6458ab4.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 



Bucks County Courier Times: Could Williamson Park 'field of dreams' hold key to Morrisville 
redevelopment? Residents not convinced on riverfront plan 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/news/2021/10/19/morrisville-postpones-vote-
williamson-park-redevelopment-nixes-eit/8511420002/ 
 
WICU-TV: $15 Million Plan to Battle Blight In Erie 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/clip/15270566/15-million-plan-to-battle-blight-in-erie 
 
Sharon Hearld: Hermitage hopes to buy land near rec complex 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/hermitage-hopes-to-buy-land-near-rec-
complex/article a6aada64-3b69-11ec-a7e5-df1d547535d2.html 
 
Erie Times-News: Presque Isle's Matt Greene shares plans for property at West Sixth St. and Peninsula 
Drive 
https://www.goerie.com/videos/lifestyle/presque-isle/2021/10/22/whats-happening-west-sixth-st-
peninsula-drive-near-presque-isle-tom-ridge-environmental-center/6132475001/ 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Sources: Consol Energy initiates search for new headquarters office at 
Southpointe 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/11/01/consol-energy-scouting-for-new-office.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Coal miner dies in southern W.Va.; 6th fatality of 2021 
https://triblive.com/news/world/coal-miner-dies-in-southern-w-va-6th-fatality-of-2021/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Washington Post: Biden unveils new rules to curb methane, a potent greenhouse gas, from oil and gas 
operations 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/climate-environment/2021/11/02/biden-methane-rule-epa/ 
 
WICU-TV: Higher Market Prices is Bringing Higher Natural Gas Prices 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/45103782/higher-market-prices-is-bringing-higher-natural-gas-
prices 
 
Corry Journal: Corry Journal: National Fuel bills to go up 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 8e615964-3b33-11ec-865b-5b493a398bc4.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Elizabeth Township: Commissioners hear case for 3 new well pads 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2021/11/elizabeth-township-commissioners-hear-case-for-3-new-
well-pads/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Peoples parent exec: Gas prices will see bills go higher this winter 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/11/01/gas-prices-go-higher-this-winter.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Challenges and opportunities for the Pennsylvania gas pipeline industry 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/paid-content/business-insights/2021/challenges-and-
opportunities-for-the-pennsylvania.html 
 
Tribune-Review: 1 flown from water drilling rig fire in Mt. Pleasant Township 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/1-flown-from-oil-rig-fire-in-mt-pleasant-township/ 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Electronics recycling program on hold  
https://www.tribdem.com/news/electronics-recycling-program-on-hold/article d508aa3e-3b4c-11ec-
8f8e-8b8e7f3869a4.html  
 
Daily Collegian: “Actually horrible:” Penn State student organizations clean Beaver Stadium after home 
football games 
https://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/campus/actually-horrible-penn-state-student-organizations-clean-
beaver-stadium-after-home-football-games/article 9a6e0698-3aa3-11ec-a699-535fe7e1199a.html  
 
Water 
 
Clarion News: Knox leaders welcome $1.5 million PennVEST grant 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article 65065597-d61d-5586-a0d7-
91ab62652230.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Delco challenges non-profit status of Ridley Marina and Springfield 
Country Club 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2021/11/01/delaware-county-challenges-nonprofit-status-of-ridley-
marina-and-springfield-country-club/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Landmark Bonk’s Bar is spared from a massive warehouse fire in Port Richmond 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/fire-philadelphia-bonks-bar-port-richmond-20211101.html 
 
Erie Times-News: State-record walleye possible after Connellsville man catches huge fish 
https://www.goerie.com/story/sports/outdoors/2021/11/01/new-state-pa-record-walleye-possible-
connellsville-man-lifetime-pennsylvania-fish-boat-commission/6229850001/ 
 
The Derrick: Public comments to be taken on Canoe Creek Bridges replacement 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community news/public-comments-to-be-taken-on-canoe-creek-
bridges-replacement/article 289bd8a8-3b3c-11ec-8915-4311bc385040.html 
 
Beaver County Radio: Route 51 South in Aliquippa Re-opened After Friday Landslide 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/route-51-south-in-aliquippa-re-opened-after-friday-landslide/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Peoples Gas owner doesn't see any more gas M&A in its future 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/11/01/peoples-gas-m-and-a-essential-
utilities.html 
 



Pittsburgh Business Times: Retail-to-industrial conversions may seem an obvious play in today's market. 
But they frequently have hidden challenges. 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/11/01/retail-industrial-conversion-challenges.html 
 
Daily American: Governor’s STEM Competition now accepting registrations 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/lifestyle/2021/11/02/governors-stem-competition-now-
accepting-registrations/8555902002/ 
 
PA Environment Digest: Maryland National Guard Seeking Permission To Fly Combat Training Missions 
Within 100 Feet Of Ground Level In Cameron, Clinton, Elk, McKean, Potter & Tioga Counties - The PA 
Wilds 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2021/11/maryland-national-guard-seeking.html 


